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In today's news, help Peace Road get on the move. Join the new prayer 

condition. Learn which seminary degree is right for you. A message about 

Heavenly Mother. And the latest update from Korea. 
   

 

   

Peace Road Needs Gas Money 
   

    

    

Peace Road 2020: Reconciling All People is going on a road trip. A van of young 

Unificationists will tour the country, bringing healing and reconciliation to America. 

The four-week tour, kicking off virtually on July 28 and ending August 21, aims to 

stem the conflict and suffering happening in the U.S. A new fundraiser on 

GoFundMe, initiated by Unificationist Larry Moffitt, will help cover gas, food, and 

lodging. 

“Together, America can begin a new era of peace and hope,” said Moffitt. “This 

summer many faith leaders are visiting the historic sites in America where suffering 

and injustice have occurred. We will join hands, offer our repentance, and offer our 

determination to end this sad era and begin a new era, reconciling the human 



 

 

family in love and faith.” 

Read more 

   

 

   

New 21-day Prayer Condition 

You are invited to join Kodan's 21-day *jeongseong prayer condition that started 

yesterday, July 19, and will end August 8. It is encouraged that the condition be 

done between 11:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. EST. Prayer should be 21-30 minutes 

long. Below are the prayer points. 

 For the Unification of North and South Korea 

 For the Unity of Korea, Japan, and America 

 For the Victory of August 9, 1 million Rally of Hope centering on True 

Mother 

 For the Victory of True Mother’s memoir distribution 

 For the Victory of August 1, 100,000 “Peace Starts with Me - Reconciliation 

of all People” Virtual Rally 

 For the Victory of “Peace Road 2020” 

 

*A Korean term meaning "sincerity" or "heart of sincerity."  
   

 

   

Which degree is for me? 
   

    

    

You are invited to attend Unification Theological Seminary's degree-specific Open 

House events this week. The first two Open Houses will be this Wednesday, July 22, 

at 6:00 p.m. EST for Doctor of Ministry and 7:00 p.m. EST for Accelerated Master of 

Arts. The General Master's Degrees Open House is on Saturday, July 25 at 1:00 

p.m. EST.  



 

 

To register and find out more, go to the links provided in the image above or visit 

uts.edu. 

   

 

   

A Mother's Love for Me 
   

 

 

Pastor Mika Deshotel of Connecticut 

gave the main message during 

yesterday's National Family Service.  

"In my life of faith, I felt comfort and 

refuge in seeking God with the heart of 

a daughter," said Pastor Mika. 

Watch the full sermon on YouTube. 

 

  

 

   

From Korea 
   

 

 

HJ Global News 

iPeace TV's weekly segment featuring 

messages by True Parents and news 

from Unificationist communities 

around the world. 

Watch here 

 

  

 

   

Did a friend forward this to you? Subscribe to get The Newsletter straight to 

your inbox. 
   

 

   

Follow Us 
   

 

   

 

   

    

 


